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Mayfield Preparatory School

Believe it!  Achieve it!

Harvest Festivals
Dear Parents
This is a reminder that the Harvest Festival for Kindergarten, Transition and Form I is taking place at 9.30am on Monday 17th October in the main school hall. 
Access to the School Hall will be via the Courtyard and refreshments will be offered in the Art Room before the performance from approximately 8.50am until 9.15am. After 9.20am, access to the School Hall will be via the Rose Garden.

We are delighted to welcome Reverend Daniel Ramble from St James’s Church, Mere Green, as our guest speaker at the Harvest Festival. To help those less fortunate than ourselves, we are asking the children to bring in items of food for the St Chad’s Sanctuary, which is supporting asylum seekers and refugees on Friday 14th October. The donations need to be non-perishable goods and include: 

· Breakfast Cereals

· Tinned Meat
· Tinned Vegetarian Meals
· Tinned or Dried Potatoes
· Crackers or Crispbreads

· Biscuits
· Tinned Fruit
· UHT Fruit Juice
· UHT Milk
· Dried Rice/Pasta 
· Cooking Sauces (packets, tins or bottles)
Please return the reply slip below by Monday, 10th October 2016 to indicate your attendance at the Harvest Festival. We hope to see you there and thank you for any donations you can make.
Yours sincerely

M. Draper

Headmaster
I will attend the Harvest Festival on Monday 17th October at 9.30am.

Pupil Name …………………………………………………………… Form ……………………………….…

Number of seats required ………………………

Signed ………………………………………………………………… Date …………………………..………
